
From: Barbadora, Jeff <Jeff.Barbadora@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 9:57 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: EM-VER-084-220908 - 528 Wheelers Farm Road, Milford, CT - 876320 
 
Good morning, 
 
Construction is completed. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jeffrey Barbadora 
Permitting Specialist 
781-970-0053 
 
Crown Castle 
1800 W. Park Drive, Suite 250 
Westborough, MA 01581 

 

 



March 12, 2024

Mr. Joseph D. Griffith
City of Milford Building Department
70 West River Street
Milford, CT 06460

Re: Letter of Professional Opinion

Project: Milford NE CT (Verizon)
528 Wheelers Farm Road
Milford, CT 06460

Owner: Crown Castle

Engineer: B + T Group
1717 S. Boulder Avenue, Tulsa, OK, 074119

Contractor: NEC Group
7 Sycamore Way #2, Branford, CT 06405

Centek Project No.: 24001.15

Building Permit No.: B-22-1904

Dear Mr. Griffith,

We are providing this “Letter of Professional Opinion” with regard to the structural components
at the above referenced project.

The following are the basis for substantiating compliance with construction documents
prepared by B + T Group dated 07/14/2022 Rev.0, Structural Analysis Report prepared by Crown
Castle dated 06/28/2022 and Mount Analysis Report prepared by Maser Consulting Connecticut
dated 05/24/2022:

 Field observations of completed construction on 02/28/2024.

The work under this Contract has been reviewed and found, to the Engineer’s best knowledge,
information, and belief, to be completed in general compliance with the documents prepared by
the aforementioned offices.

Sincerely,

Carlo F. Centore, PE
Principal


